
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/2/2010 3:05:00 PM
To: Michelle Cooke (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E Security at PUC PPH's

Michelle - it looks like an isolated incident. It won't happen again. Seems like an eager beaver on our 
side got too eager.

From: Yura, Jane

Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:53 PM

To: Suri, Anil; Cherry, Brian K

Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Martinez, Susie

Subject: RE: PG&E Security at PUC PPH's

Just an fyi -- Susie Martinez called, and said Judy Cooper (Public Advisor) let her know what occurred: 
one of our local security folks, trying to be helpful, was scouting the location ahead of the meeting and 
concerned that it wasn't setup ahead of time.

The team knows that Susie is the key contact with the public advisor's office and any communications 
should be from her to the Public Advisor.

Jane

From: Suri, Anil

Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:15 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K

Cc: Yura, Jane; Bottorff, Thomas E

RE: PG&E Security at PUC PPH'sSubject:

Brian

I have asked Mike Peterson to look into it - he wasn't aware of it and agreed that there should not have 
been any contact made, without going through you and Tom first, with the Public Advisor or anyone else 
at the PUC. I'll get back to you after Mike has talked to the personnel who were there.

Thanks.

Anil

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@PGE.COM1 
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:36 PM 
To: Suri, Anil
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Cc: Yura, Jane; Bottorff, Thomas E

Subject: PG&E Security at PUC PPH's

Anil -1 received a call from Assistant Chief ALJ Michelle Cook today. She told me that the 
Commission's Public Advisor received a phone call from 'PG&E Security" prior to the Bakersfield and 
Fresno PPH's "...asking where they were and why PG&E wasn't informed of the details of security at 
the PPH..." Judge Cooke made it very clear that the Commission has responsibility for security at 
these events and while they appreciate PG&E's concerns that security be enhanced, it is not PG&E's 
position to tell the PUC how they are to handle security or who they need to inform. I don't want to 
make more out of this than it is, but could you please inform Corporate Security to not contact the Public 
Advisor or anyone else at the Commission without first going through myself or Tom ? Also, if you 
could run down exactly what happened I would appreciate it. Judge Cooke wants to know what 
happened and what we will do to prevent it from happening in the future.
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